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Steve Taffolla

From: Donna Tisdale <tisdale.donna@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2011 4:04 PM
To: ECOSUB
Cc: Donna Tisdale
Subject: ECO Tule ESJ DEIR/EIS-BAD comments
Attachments: BAD ECO Tule ESJ DEIR-EIS comments 3-4-11.pdf

Hello, 
  
Please find the attached comments from Backcountry Against Dumps on the PUC/BLM DEIR/EIS for ECO 
Substation, Tule Wind and Energia Sierra Juarez. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Donna Tisdale, President 
619-766-4170 
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 backcountry against dumps  
p.o. box 1275, boulevard, ca 91905 

 

 

California Public Utilities Commission                                                                               March 4, 2011  
Attn: Iian Fisher  
 
BLM California Desert District Office  
Attn: Greg Thomsen  
 
Bureau of Indian Affairs  
Attn: John Rydzik  
 
c/o Dudek  
605 Third Street  
Encinitas, CA 92024  
 
VIA:  ecosub@dudek.com  
 
RE: Comments on the PUC/BLM DEIR/ EIS ECO Substation, Tule Wind, Energia Sierra Juarez Gen-tie 
Project DEIR/EIS  
 

Dear Mr. Fisher, Mr. Thomsen, and Mr. Rydzik, 

This comment letter is being submitted in addition to the comments submitted by the Law Offices of 

Stephan C Volker, and those submitted by others,  on behalf of our small public benefit non-profit all- 

volunteer group. 

For the record, we hereby incorporate, by reference, the comments submitted today, March 4, 2011, by 

the Boulevard Planning Group, and all previous comments submitted on all three related projects, by 

both our non-profit group and the Boulevard Planning Group. 

Please take note, that a CD version of the video recording of our January 19th community meeting was 

mailed yesterday to Dudek via express mail, with a cover letter requesting that the CD become part of 

the record for this joint DEIR/EIS review process. Our group organized the meeting, that was co-hosted 

by several other groups, and arranged for the speakers to make presentations on the adverse effects 

from industrial wind turbines on public health and safety, property values, and significant cultural 

resources. There was also a presentation on the lack of need for these projects and viable alternatives. 

The meeting was held in the equipment bay of  the Boulevard Fire & Rescue Department. Please call me 

with any questions: 619-766-4170 

Regards, 

/s/ 

Donna Tisdale, President                                                                                                       

ecosub@dudek.com%20
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